
 
 

 

MOBILE PHONE  

CODE OF CONDUCT 

SEPTEMBER 2020 

 Mobile Phones should be switched off in class unless the 

class teacher gives permission to use for the purpose of the 

learning and teaching 

 Mobile Phones should not be used in the corridors, toilets 

or changing areas –They can be used in the canteen, 

assembly hall and outdoors during break and lunchtime. 

 Mobile Phones should not be used to contact home if you 

are unwell, you should present at the main office. A 

member of the office will contact home and next steps 

agreed. 

 The school does not accept any responsibility for theft, 

loss or damage – the phones are brought to school at your 

own risk. 

 If any pupil is found to be breaching the Mobile Phone 

code of conduct  the phone will be confiscated placed in 

an envelope and passed to the school office for you to 

collect at the end of the school day 

 If there are repeated instances of Mobile Phone 

misconduct the phone will be confiscated, placed in an 

envelope, sent to the office for Parent/Carer to collect at 

the end of the school day. 

 Any invasion of privacy including filming, recording 

individuals without permission will be passed to the 

Campus Police Officer. 


